
Over the past two years, Town Hall Staff has been working diligently
to update the Town of Collbran website to create more transparency,

as well as make it more user friendly for you - our residents!

The most recent update to our site was the implementation of
Municode. The Town has been working with Municode since 2021 to

update and codify The Town of Collbran’s Municpal Code.
The last codification to the Code occurred in 2009, so this project

was long overdue!  
With Municode’s user friendly software, all you have to do is type a

key word or phrase into the search bar to locate your desired
information.  Explore our website and our updated code TODAY!

You will find a ton of helpful information on our website!

townofcollbran.colorado.gov

We are scanning and adding more items all of the time.

As always, if you are having trouble finding the information you seek,
give us a call at Town Hall. We are always happy to help!

(970) 487-3751

Town Tidbits

#loveourcowtown

HIRING!
Town

 Marshal

Apply on Indeed

Flushable wipes DO NOT
dissolve like toilet paper.Did

  you know???

Even if the wipes are marketed as
“flushable,” they do not quickly

deteriorate and are severely clogging
sewer systems nationwide.

We kindly ask you to stop flushing
“flushable” wipes. 


